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VIA FED EX

Michael Melham, Mayor
Township of Belleville
Belleville Water Department
152 Washington Ave.
Belleville, NJ 07109

Re:  Inthe Matter of: Belleville Water Department, PWS ID: NJ0701001
Complaint for Penalty, Docket No. SDWA-02-2019-8401

Dear Mayor Melham:

On March 14, 2019, the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) mailed the enclosed Complaint
for Penalty (CFP) via Certified Mail - Return Receipt Requested, Article Number 7018 2290 0000
4961 0935. The Post Office has not provided a confirmation that the package was delivered. Therefore,
EPA is sending a copy of the CFP via Fed Ex.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 212-637-3093 or kraft.nicole@epa.gov.

Sincerely,

M

Nicole Foley Kraft, Chief
Groundwater Compliance Section
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